## Item 11.3.1

From: Office, Clerks

To: Neate, Leslie; Ross-Siegel, Simon

Cc: Rai, Phoebe

Subject: FW: HECC Feb 4th - Request for Presentation Date: Friday, January 22, 2021 4:14:08 PM

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Please see request for presentation below

From: Greg Zwicker

**Sent:** Friday, January 22, 2021 4:08 PM **To:** Office, Clerks <clerks@halifax.ca>

Cc: Mancini, Tony <mancint@halifax.ca>; Hendsbee, David <hendsbd@halifax.ca>

Subject: [External Email] HECC Feb 4th

[This email has been received from an external person or system]

Good afternoon,

I've been talking to Councillor Mancini about a Dartmouth Crossing update to HECC. He suggested I contact you to request a spot on the upcoming agenda. I believe the next meeting is Feb 4<sup>th</sup>. Our short presentation will be an update on where we are and what is planned for future phases at Dartmouth Crossing. If you have any questions, please let me know. I've also copied in Councillor Mancini and Hendsbee so the are aware of the request.

Have a good weekend.

Greg

architecture + planning
Greg Zwicker MCIP, LPP, Principal

Municipal Clerks Office

Date Distributed: January 25, 2021

HALIFAX REGIONAL

**MUNICIPALITY** 

JAN 12 2021

MUNICIPAL CLERK

HEMDCC, Solicitor

Other: N/A